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Events  &  Activities

December 4, 2011 
PVMAC Toys For Tots 
Prado Air Park - Chino, CA

January 6-8 2012
AMA Expo - Ontario Con-
vention Center

January 26-29 2012
Arizona Electric Festival 
Mesa, AZ

March 10 2012
PVMAC/NMPRA Pylon 
Race - Chino, CA

June 23-24 2012
Scale Squadron Fly In - 
Prado Airpark Chino, CA
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Scale Squadron of Southern california

Hello Squadron Members!!!

Come to the meeting November 14 and 

help pick your officers for 2012!
There are some new guys in there, 

some decisions to be made about your 

leadership, and I for one am pleased 

about it!!!!

I hope to see you at the meeting to help 

us set the officers in place as well as to 
plan for upcoming events!

Speaking of upcoming events....

There are still several great events for 

you in 2011!

1. OCMA Fun Fly Nov 12. I plan to 
attend and hope you all can too!

2. Arizona Jet Rally. November 18-20. 
Again, I plan to attend and if you like 

jets I hope you can come too!

3. Toy-drive and Fun Fly at PVMAC 

December 4. This is a fun way to spend 

a relaxing Sunday. I hope you can 

bring a toy and attend.

(How lucky are we, two fields we all 
fly at pretty regularly!)

To get started in 2012:
First up is the AMA Expo Jan 6, 7, & 8
The Squadron has two booth spots and 

we’ll need people to setup, work the 

booth and the raffle, as well as prepare 
the booth with new displays, etc.

We’ll also need help gathering up raffle 
prizes. This is always a great fund 

raiser to start off the year. Plus, it’s a 

fun show!

Next up is NEW INFORMATION 

ABOUT RCX!!!

After a disappointing email from RCX 

management a few months ago that 

there would be no room for us at the 

inn, the owner of Eventwerks (the 

people who co-own the show with 

Airage) contact Sam and I. They have 
changed their minds. They’ve given 

their word that it’s on, that they’ve 

agreed to our proposal, and that they’re 

committed to giving us the pre-event 

advertising and promotion as well as 

providing the Prize-Money and plaques 

in ADVANCE of the show. These guys 

are new, professional, and recognize 

we could all have some fun with this.

So, to re-affirm:
The RCX Show WILL have a Static 

Scale Model Contest with prize money, 

plaques, and the Squadron will help 

promote and run it!

Also, we’ll have a booth and be al-

lowed to have a fund-raiser/raffle!
RCX is the Weekend of April 28, 2012. 
Please set aside that weekend if you 

can as well need judges, booth per-

sonnel, etc. And have a model ready 

because there’s lots of prize money to 

be won this year (and even if you just 

want to enter for fun, that’s OK too!)

Another Event in 2012 to keep in mind 
that’s just around the corner is the 

Arizona Electric Festival. While not a 

scale event, the scale airplanes at this 

event always get the most attention. 

It’s quite show with over 200 pilots 

expected to register again this year as 

well as dozens of booths and manufac-

turer displays. That’s the 26 through 
the 29 of January.

Last but not least, PVMAC has just 

about finalized their schedule of events 
for 2012 which means we’ll have a 
final date for our event in June. Some 
of their dates have radically changed 

so you’ll want to visit their website 

regularly to get the latest intel on their 

events.

From the Big Jolt to IMAC, the 
PVMAC club events are varied and 

interesting and all are worth attending 

even just to watch.

Some congratulations are in order! 

Both Randy Wilbur and Tim Cardin 

brought home awards from the 1/8th 
Air Force Fall Event. They not only 

waved the Scale Squadron Flag, but 

represented us well with some great 

flying! Congrats to both of you! 
Thanks to the 1/8th for another suc-

cessful and fun event that promotes 

scale model aviation as well as R/C in 

general.

Stay tuned for more info on Squadron 

events once the leadership for

2012 has been elected. I am confident 
2012 will be a GREAT year for our 
club and it’s all because YOU all are 

involved!

Happy Landings and let’s enjoy the 

holidays!

-Mike





Scale Squadron of Southern california

MEETING
Monday 

November 14

2011
7:00 PM

Green Valley 
Adult Clubhouse

17250 West Los Jardines
Fountain Valley, CA 92708

Scale Squadron of Southern california

what iS thiS airplane?

Can you identify this airplane?  That is great, but don’t tell your buddies.  At the next general meeting we will 

give you a piece of paper for you to write your answer on.  Your answer will go in to a drawing for the night 

of the meeting.  In the past Hobby People have donated prizes for this drawing.  

The next Squadron newsletter will contain detailed information about this ariplane for your reading pleasure.
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Squadron Members enjoying their monthly meeting Sam Wright - Pilot, Tim Johnson - Spotter, at the 
PVMAC Pylon race

Bob Richards giving us all the run down on his lat-

est project

Mike Greenshields giving us a progress report on his 
Jet Hangar project.



The 1/8th Air Force Fly In is 
one of the most enjoyable 

events of the year for me.  I look 

forward to the camaraderie and 

beautiful scale airplanes.  I always 

come home energized 

and eager to build 

something new.  The 

weather was a little 

warm but no wind to 

speak of.  Otherwise 

a great weekend for 

flying.  They had 77 
entries with everything 

from WWI Bi-Planes 

to modern day turbine 

jets.  

The Scale Squadron 

was poorly represented 

at this event.  Bad health, family 

obligations and finances thinned 
the crowd down to just a few 

of us.  Tim 

Cardin and I 

were the only 

ones to fly 
this October.    

The good 

thing is that 

we both took 

home plaques 

and intact 

airplanes.  

Tim won for 

Best Multi-

Wing Flight 

for his Byron Stagger Wing, and 

I won the Best Racer Flight with 

my Black Horse Red Lion Racer.  

Gene and Linda Barton, visiting 
from Missouri, fallowed us over 

to the event and had a great time 

seeing old friends.  Bill Hart and 

Phyllis came over Saturday and 

attended the evening steak BBQ.  

Larry and Karan Casey drove over 

for the weekend and had a ball 

hanging out.   Of course, Joni ac-

companied me and played social 

butterfly for all of us.
Saturday night started with Tom 

Guca on the organ and dancing 
on the tarmac.  Then dinner was 

served.  BBQed steak, baked po-

tatoes, 

green 

salad 

and 

dinner 

rolls.  

Now 

that’s 

some good 

eaten.  After 

that we 

enjoyed 

some lively 

conversa-

tion in the 

warm evening air.  

Tim Cardin flew both his big P-51 
and Beech Stagger Wing.  I flew 

the VQ Pilatus, B & H Red Lion 
and a brand new never seen before 

Black Horse Harmon Rocket.  

What’s a Harmon Rocket?  That 

was my question too.  Tim C. said 

it kind of looked like 

an RV4.  Well guess 

what, it is.  Mr. Harmon 

liked the RV4; he just 

wanted something with 

a little more speed so 

he cut down the wing 

and put a bigger motor 

in it.  AHHHHH More 

Power…….  The Har-

mon flew just great and 
I had a ball with it all 

weekend.

The 1/8th is hosting 
two events next March 

for us to enjoy.  The first one is 
Gun Smoke.  This is their Masters 
Qualifier.  I would really like to 
see the Squadron get some planes 

together and go over in force.  The 

second event, two weeks later, 

is there annual spring Fly In.  I 

believe they will have their famed 

auction and great flying again.  We 
should all plan on attending one 

or both of these fun and well run 

events.

Those of us 

who attended 

had a great 

time fly-

ing and chit 

chatting.  Of 

course win-

ning made it 

sooooo much 

more enjoy-

able.  Build 

a plane and 

have some fun, that’s what it’s all 

about.

 

1/8th fall Scale fly in october 2011
By:Randy Wilber



The Scale Squadron

 of Southern California
AMA Charter 1520

MEMBERSHIP  APPLICATION

Membership in the Scale Squadron is open to all  AMA members who are interested in safe, formal, and informal
flying, including the research, building and flying of Scale R/C Miniature Aircraft.  Membership Annual Dues are
$30.00 covering January 1 through December 31.  Membership begins after verification of your current
Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA) Membership Card and receipt of Scale Squadron membership dues.
Membership in the Scale Squadron includes a monthly newsletter and Squadron name tag.  Meetings are the
second Monday of each month at 7:00pm.

NEW              RENEWAL                Recomended by_____________________________ DATE ___________

Name _________________________________________________  Spouse __________________________

Address __________________________________________  City __________________________________

State ______   Zip Code ____________--_______ Email ________________________Birthday ___________

Home Phone ___________________ Work ______________Ext ______    Mobile _____________________

AMA#____________  NASA __________  USSMA __________  FCC/Ham ____________ EAA __________

MODELING INFORMATION

Years in R/C ________  Modeling Level:   New          Intermediate            Expert        Need Help

Interest Area:      WW1          WWII          Golden Age         Civilian         Vintage          Jets

Private or Commercial Pilots License & Type Rating _____________________________________________

Are you interested in Scale Competition?  Yes          No          Would Require Assistance

How did you hear about the Scale Squadron? __________________________________________________

GENERAL INFORMATION

Meeting Preferences.  Check all areas that you would like to see at the monthly meetings

How To          Videos           Guest Speakers            Scale Techniques          Scale Contest Prep

Your  Ideas ______________________________________________________________________________

Would you be willing to assist at Scale Squadron Events?  Yes         No           Maybe with Help

Registration            Gate             Flight Line                Judging                Scoring                Cooking          Radio Impound

Comments _______________________________________________________________________________________________

NOTICE: This information is only for the Scale Squadron Data Base and will not be shared or sold to any outside agencies.
Your information may be used in a Scale Squadron Membership Guide available only to paid members.

Copy Distribution - White: Commander    Yellow: Membership Chair Person    Pink: Treasurer Revised 12/8/2003



This newsletter is the official publication of the Scale Squadron of Southern California.  The editor, officers & members are not responsible for the 
accuracy of any of the content.  Anyone may copy the information in this document for the promotion of RC flying & modeling.

Choice of Champions
The best adhesive choice for your project

Supporting Modelers Worldwide with the Best Adhesives in the Hobby

Scale Squadron Partners and Sponsors! Thank YOU! 
When you need these services, make our sponsors your 

first choice. 

Internationally Known, A Unique Aviation Experience
Visit Today

Chino Airport, Chino, CA

Scale Squadron of Southern california

http://www.hobbypeople.net
http://www.hobbypeople.net
http://www.hobbypeople.net


Advancing and Promoting the 
Hobby of Remotely Controlled 

Scale Miniature Aircraft
Many people from all walks of 
life find it fascinating to produce a 
miniature working replica of a full 
size object be it a doll house, sailing 
ship or operating steam locomotive. 
In our case it is our passion for Flying 
Machines that motivates the Scale 
Squadron. 

Our members have diversified 
interests in all facets of aviation 
history, from the first aircraft to fly at 
Kitty Hawk to the modern 
day jet. Advancements in 
technology have provided 
us with ready-to-fly kits, 
on-board cameras, in-
flight telemetry, multi-
cylinder engines as well 
as high powered miniature 
jet turbines that burn real 
jet fuel. Today as scale 
modelers we pursue nearly 
every possible aviation subject with 
the confidence that not only will 
our project be successful, but that 
it may out perform that of its scale 
counterpart.

Squadron members delight in the 
pursuit of authenticity for scale 
projects. This requires research and 
documentation of specific aircraft 
and their variants. Many of the flying 
replicas thus created are of “Museum 
Quality” and our members take to 
the skies with these flying miniatures 
regularly and successfully.  On the other 
hand, not every member makes a scale 
masterpiece. That’s OK too! Whatever 
pleases you is what counts. Whether 

you’re kit-bashing, volunteering at 
charity aviation events, or making molds 
from scratch for Scale Masters or AMA 
National Championship competition 
scale aircraft, Scale Squadron is a 

club that embraces all facets of scale 
aviation R/C modeling and the related 
community.

Scale Squadron Club Meetings are held 
on the 2nd Monday of each month at the 
Green Valley Adult Clubhouse, 17215 
Los Jardines West (just north of Slater) 
in Fountain Valley, CA. The meetings 
start at 7PM and last about 2 hours. Our 
meetings throughout the year include 

the usual club business as 
well as Member Show-
and-Tell, Modeling 
How-To's, Aviation and 
Industry Presentations, 
and good ol' time 
social gathering to help 
enlighten and encourage 
our membership to push 
the boundaries in the 
art of Miniature Aircraft 

Replication. Like-minded visitors are 
always welcome. All members and 
visitors alike are encouraged to bring 
their latest scale models and projects!

Jerry Ortego, Squadron Founding-
Member after a nice flight with his 
FW-190 at OCMA Field

Our UK Squadron Wing Commander 
Ted Cooke Enjoying the usual flying 
conditions in the UK

Larry Klingberg, 
World Famous, Award Winning 
Scratch-Builder

Thank 
YOU

for your 
hard Work!

Scale Squadron of Southern california

Founders of the U.S. Scale Masters Championships
www.scalesquadron.com


